
From: KEVINorLAUREN KREKELBERG [mailto:twohawksforever@earthlink.net] 
Sent: Monday, October 8, 2007 02:39 AM 
To: sunrise@aspeneg.com 
Subject: Sunrise Power Link 
 
 
To Whom it may concern, 
 
My wife and I are long time residents of the Japatul valley and are writing today to express our 
opposition to the proposed Sunrise Power Link project. Please understand that our opposition extends 
beyond the proposed "modified D" alternative to oppose the power link in its entirety. The transmission 
lines are not only dangerous due to the increased fire risk, unsightly and visually disruptive to our 
natural viewsheds but also proven to be unnecessary in light of the many alternatives available.   
 
In the last seven years we have been forced to evacuate our home from the threats of the Alpine fire, 
the Cedar fire and the Horse fire. The increased risk associated with the construction and maintenance 
of this project pose an even greater danger than normal, not to mention the destruction of natural eco-
structures. 
 
Your sensitivity to these and other community issues are tantamount to keeping this project from 
becoming  a reality. 
  
  
Sincerely, 
 
KEVIN and LAUREN KREKELBERG 
twohawksforever@earthlink.net 
EarthLink Revolves Around You. 


